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>> visit would not be necessary. ‘5 V O O 2

>>
>>

>>

>> Regards,

>>

5> -

>> John Sheehy

>> Senior Planning Officer
>>

>> Telephone: 020 7974 5649
>>
>>
>>
>>
>>
>> We want to hear your views on the changes we are proposing to how we
>> consult on planning applications. To find out more and have your say

>> visit www.camden.gov.uk/sci. Consultation closes on the 20 January 2016.
>>

>> From: Joseph Velosa

>> Sent: 23 November 2015 15:51

>> To: Sheehy, John

>> Subject: Re: Flat 2nd And 3rd Floor 58 Parliament Hill FAO Joseph

>> Velosa

>>

>>

>>

>> Dear Mr Sheehy,

>>

>>

>>

>> Thank you for your email. By way of clarification, the picture you have
>> sent shows a new wooden fence put up around April/May this year that is a
>> replacement of an old fence that was blown over in the strong winds we

>> had earlier this year.
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>>

>>

>> The only difference from the original fencing structure being that the

>> gardening firm who put up the replacement fencing suggested a black

>> plastic backing to avoid water penetration into the fencing itself. The

>> water damage over time (along with the strong winds) was the main cause
>> of the last fence blowing over and having to be replaced so it seemed a

>> good idea to have it backed in plastic. I can however ask the gardening

>> company to remove the black plastic backing but other than this, there is
>> no deviation in the pictured fencing you have sent me from the replaced
>> fencing that had been in place for many years previous.
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>>

>>

>> There are no other works going on around the roof terrace area and to

>> this end I enclose a couple of photos of the terrace taken today showing

>> there are no works taking place beyond the fencing and also a front view
>> of the fencing itself.
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